
Notice of Availability
11 December 2018

Dear Shareholder,
Thank you for opting to receive communications from the Company via publication on our website. I am writing  
to inform you that a circular incorporating a Notice of General Meeting is available on our corporate website at 
www.taylorwimpey.co.uk/corporate/investor-relations/reporting-centre/2018. 

Please find enclosed your Form of Proxy, which will enable you to vote on the resolution detailed in the Notice of 
General Meeting. Whether or not you are able to attend the General Meeting, please complete and return the Form 
of Proxy so as to arrive no later than 9:00 am on 24 December 2018.

You can also complete and submit your proxy vote online via the share portal at www.signalshares.com.  
You will need to log into your Taylor Wimpey Signal Shares account, or register if you have not previously done  
so. To register you will need your Investor Code, this is detailed on your share certificate or is available from our 
Registrar, Link Asset Services.

Voting by proxy prior to the General Meeting does not affect your right to attend and vote in person should  
you so wish. 

The General Meeting will be held at the offices of Taylor Wimpey plc, Gate House, Turnpike Road, High Wycombe, 
HP12 3NR on 28 December 2018 at 9:00 am. If it is your intention to attend the meeting in person, please bring 
the enclosed Shareholder Attendance Card with you and hand it in at the shareholder reception desk on arrival. 
This will help us to register your attendance without delay. Registration will be available from 8:30 am. Please try 
and arrive by 8:45 am in order to allow time for registration. 

Yours faithfully,

Kevin Beeston 
Chairman


